
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem Expresses Concern over Palestine’s Dangerous
Developments

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, expressed his concern regaarding

the situation developments in Palestine. His Eminence tweeted on Saturday 8/5/2021, “With great

concern we have followed the dangerous developments that have taken place in the courtyards of

Al-Aqsa Mosque and its nearby areas after it was stormed by the occupation forces and their use

of excessive violence to disperse the worshipers who were peacefully protesting inside, and to

assault them with rubber-coated bullets and tear gas, which caused injuries and suffocation to

unarmed civilians, expressing solidarity with the Palestinian people in their ordeal, while

condemning and denouncing these sinful attacks. Calling on the international community and its

humanitarian and human rights organizations to intervene to stop these dangerous developments.


